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Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

Me and my family use the areas downstream of the proposed mining operation for recreation and have for many
years. I would appreciate your best efforts in protecting the waters of the Salmon river by ensuring the foreign
company is required to do all necessary environmental remediation. Thank you for protecting the interests of those
who live here and not a corporation that simply wants to profit from our shared natural resources.

Mr. Peter McCullough




